
Upcoming Events 

SEPTEMBER 

      1     Club Treasurer Books Due 

      1     Community Club Leaders - End of 
Year Documentation due 

     5-8  Tulelake Butte-Valley Fair 

     15  County Record Books Due Before 
5pm 

     16 Siskiyou Leaders Council Meeting 

     30  LAST DAY!  

           To Turn in your Buyers Thank you 
Letters to the SGF Office 

OCTOBER 

       1  Club Budgets Due to Main Office 

     28 Friends of Siskiyou County Museum 

                              Fun Day 

TBD    Club Awards Fun Day 

2024-2025  

Registration is OPEN 

To Make the Best Better 
Siskiyou County 4-H 

1655 S Main Street 

Yreka, CA  96097 

http://cesiskiyou.ucanr.edu/4-H_Program/  

(530) 842-2711 
September 2024 

Siskiyou County came out to support in a BIG way, as they do 

every year.  

Make sure to get those thank you letters done.  

Do not forget to send out letters to family and friends who 

helped you along the way. Who would you not have made it to 

fair without? Who helped you be successful this year? 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR 4-H 

Do not delay! Register for the 2024-2025  
4-H program year now.  

All Volunteer fees are covered by your         
Siskiyou County Leaders Council. 

Payment Portal Link 

Returning Volunteer Training Link 

New Volunteer Training Link 

New Volunteer Survey 

         

Hey 4-H Members & Club Officers! 
 
Don’t forget to turn in your books! 
Record Books—Historian  
                             Secretary—  Reporter 
All of these books should be turned into the 
Yreka Office no later than September 15. 
Club Member Record Books are also due to 
the Yreka Office on September 15th. 
Don’t forget to use the NEW RECORD BOOK 
FORMS, if you did not earn at lease a Bronze 
Star last year. If your Record Book is not in the 
proper format, it will not be judged. 

Buyer Thank You Letters 

Due By September 30th 

OFFICER BOOKS & RECORD  BOOKS 

DUE 

SEPTEMBER 15th 

Friends of the Siskiyou County Museum 

FUN DAY 10:00—3:00 

Friends of the Siskiyou County Museum is hosting 

their Family Fun Day September 28th. TONS OF 

FUN last year! If you would like to participate in 

creating the Petting Zoo.  

Contact: Caralee Scala 530-905-0551 

https://4h.zsuite.org/
https://surveys.ucanr.edu/survey.cfm?surveynumber=43356
https://campus.extension.org/enrol/index.php?id=2560
https://campus.extension.org/enrol/index.php?id=2561
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeG8g1Tays65k_ex79FJ-r5vxvpXwV-etDCf575Vww9QQK9fA/viewform


Educational Display Winners: 

Sheep- Fort Jones/Etna 4-H 

Goats- Big Springs 4-H Nigerian Dwarf 

Swine-Shasta View 4-H 

Beef- Grenada/Big Springs/Shasta 

View 4-H  

Turkey-Gazelle 4-H 

Dairy- Big Springs 4-H 

Clean Pen Awards:  

Dairy- Big Springs 4-H 

Sheep- Shasta View 4-H 

Goats- Fort Jones 4-H Meat Goats 

Swine- Grenada 4-H 

Turkey-Gazelle 4-H 

Herdsmanship Award: 

Shasta View 4-H Club 



 

This article was published by Michigan State University Extension. For more information, vis-
it https://extension.msu.edu. To have a digest of information delivered straight to your email inbox, 
visit https://extension.msu.edu/newsletters. To contact an expert in your area, visit https://
extension.msu.edu/experts, or call 888-MSUE4MI (888-678-3464). 

People often think about writing thank-you notes after getting a gift, but thank-you notes have a role 
in many other areas of life, too. For instance, a good marketing plan for a business includes finding 
ways to show appreciation to your customers. This can be accomplished in a variety of ways de-
pending on the business and the best approach for that market. Some businesses do rewards 
cards, customer appreciation days with deals, prize drawings for repeat buyers or gift baskets. 
Some of these ideas can also be incorporated in your livestock marketing project to build your con-
tinued relationship with your buyers. 
The Youth Business Guide to Success curriculum provides resources to support the 4-H market 
livestock project area including a tip sheet on thank-you notes and examples of good thank-you 
notes. A helpful youth-created video explains the importance of thank-you notes and appreciation 
in your livestock project area. 

One of the easiest ways to appreciate your buyer is to write a good thank-you note. Companies 
and businesses will often mail these out to customers as well, and they show gratitude for the sup-
port and encourage repeat buying. 

Your name and contact information stand out. A thank-you note for your livestock buyer is a simple 
way to provide recognition to your buyer for their effort in purchasing your animal. 

A good livestock buyer thank-you note includes: 

• A greeting with the buyer’s name or company. 

• An acknowledgement of the specific reason for the thanks (i.e., the purchase of your animal 
project). 

• The reason why you appreciate the buyer. For instance, they supported you and your 4-H pro-
ject, have been generous to 4-H, or took time to benefit youth. 

• How you plan to use the money from the sale. 

• A comment or details about yourself or an update on your life. For example, you can explain 
why you enjoy 4-H or something you learned in your project work. 

• A repeat of your thank you. 

• A closing and your signature (e.g., With thanks, name or Sincerely, name). 
It is best to have your thank-you note be hand-written, neat and legible, on a thank-you note card, 
and written in blue or black ink. It is always great to invite the buyer to attend the auction again in 
the future and thank all of your bidders. 

Michigan State University Extension and Michigan 4-H Youth Development help to prepare young 
people for successful futures. As a result of career exploration and workforce preparation activities, 

http://www.msue.msu.edu/
https://extension.msu.edu/
https://extension.msu.edu/newsletters
https://extension.msu.edu/experts
https://extension.msu.edu/experts
https://www.canr.msu.edu/youth_business_guide_to_success/
https://www.canr.msu.edu/youth_business_guide_to_success/communication_unit
https://www.canr.msu.edu/youth_business_guide_to_success/4-H-Animal-Project-Marketing-Resources/general-marketing-resources
https://www.canr.msu.edu/news/remember_to_thank_your_bidders_as_well_as_your_buyers
https://www.canr.msu.edu/outreach/
https://www.canr.msu.edu/4h/




NEW!!  4-H ACHIEVEMENT RECORD BOOKS and FORMS 

Each county must align with these versions and eliminate all supplemental forms and/or 
other requirements. 
2023-24 Record Book Manual New Achievement Program (PDF) - This manual is for all 
members, parents, volunteers, and staff. It outlines all parts of the Record Book and how 
to organize it. The Record Book Manual and Record Book Forms are separate docu-
ments. This manual applies to: 

• Members who complete the Record Book and the Achievement Program. 

• Members who only complete the Record Book. 

• Use this format if you have not achieved the Bronze Star Rank at the end of LAST Year. 

 
Record Book with Star Rank Program 

Each county must align with these versions and eliminate all supplemental forms and/or 
other requirements. 
Record Book Manual Star Ranks (PDF) - This manual is for Intermediate and Senior 4-H 
members who have previously earned at least a Bronze Star in the Star Rank Program. It 
outlines all the parts of the Record Book and includes instructions for completing each 
form. All other members must use the Record Book Manual New Achievements Pro-
gram. The Record Book Manual and Record Book Forms are separate documents.  

If you have earned a Bronze Star or higher as of last year, you may continue or switch to 
the Achievement Program record book. 

Record Book Achievement Program  

If you would like some help with the new Record Book Format, or just have questions? Feel 

free call or set up a meeting. 

 

 

Christina Bradford 

530-842-2711 

mrsbradford@ucanr.edu 

https://ucdavis.box.com/s/9vvkhvz0w1xsdd0i4l8mr3aum27i1prw
https://sites.google.com/ucdavis.edu/ca4h-resourcecenter/4-h-basics/record-books
https://sites.google.com/ucdavis.edu/ca4h-resourcecenter/4-h-basics/record-books
https://ucdavis.box.com/s/m9wzwoqbmbf85days3jncyszwuacmsu0
https://sites.google.com/ucdavis.edu/ca4h-resourcecenter/4-h-basics/record-books


 

Siskiyou County 4-H 

Christina Bradford,  4-H Community Education Specialist 

mrsbradford@ucanr.edu 

It is the policy of the University of California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage in discrimination against or har-

assment of any person in any of its programs or activities (Complete nondiscrimination policy statement can be found at  http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/

files/169224.pdf ). Inquiries regarding ANR’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Linda Marie Manton, Affirmative Action Contact, University 

of California, Davis, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618-7774, (530) 750-1318. 
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http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/169224.pdf
http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/169224.pdf

